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 ALICE 

SCHOOLMAN

OBJEMAIL2016/4489/P 12/10/2016  16:31:59 I would like to lodge an extremely strong objection to use of the roof as a terrace. The property has a 

charming, private garden but the landlords now seek to create a roof terrace that will have a direct line 

of sight into the kitchen, bedroom and, at the end of a passage way, bathroom of the adjoining 

apartment in 95 Fitzjohn's Avenue, and sight lines into another apartment in the same building. I think 

it extremely unfair that a property which already has a delightful outside recreation area should invade 

the privacy of neighbours  (in crowded London) by creating yet another outdoor space. Presumably the 

inhabitants of 95 Fitzjohns will have to keep their blinds or curtains drawn to preserve their privacy. I 

would be happy to attend any hearing regarding the application and to voice my concerns and 

objections.
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